
To all representatives, 

 

Please represent me and vote do not accept or move forward on SB 868, 797, 764. 

 

I want you to know that I do not agree these bills and  with the unwanted outcome from these 

bills. 

 

And I don’t not support the “dash 4” amendment to SB 764 or “dash 3” on SB 797. 

 

Please find a way to not impact the law abiding guns owners’ rights in you efforts to protect the 

public for criminal gun use. 

 

From what I have read, if the state would make it a priority to enforce the current gun laws we 

have it would go a long way in achieving your goal to keep guns out of hands of the mentally ill 

and  criminals. 

 

As I have read these bills  SB 868, 797, 764 it seems these will only add to the difficulty for a 

law-abiding Oregonians to get and have a gun but will do little to deter criminals or the mentally 

ill. 

 

 

Please represent me and I believe the majority of Oregonians and stop these bills. 

 

Thank you, 

Mark Hambelton 
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